
Sun Valley Pool Is Now Hiring  
Aquatic Supervisor  

Summer of 2023 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sun Valley General Improvement District is accepting applications to fill our 
Aquatic Supervisor position for the upcoming 2023 season. This is a seasonal 
non-benefited position, starting at $17.00 per hour. This is the supervisory level 
position, the Aquatics Supervisor is responsible for the supervision and direction 
of lifeguard staff, has advanced journey-level knowledge, skills, abilities, training, 
experience, and is able to perform the full range of the essential functions of the 
job.  Previous lifeguard experience and current certifications as Lifeguard 
Instructor, American Red Cross First Aid Basics, and American Red Cross 
Community CPR preferred or must be obtained prior to opening of pool. 

Applications can be downloaded/submitted at svgid.com/employment or picked 
up at the District’s main office located at 5000 Sun Valley Blvd., Sun Valley, NV 
89433. For more information contact Public Works Director, Brad Baeckel at 
(775) 673-2220, or email bbaeckel@svgid.com.  
 

Sun Valley G.I.D. is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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